
 

“A grandparent is a little bit parents, a little bit teachers and a little bit 

best friends” 

Dear parents,  

Greetings of the day! 

Grandparents are the most special friends a grandchild could ever have.  

To keep this in mind, JPIS is cordially inviting all the grandparents from 

Nursery to UKG on 14th November 2022 to celebrate Children's Day with 

their special friends (Grand Parents)   to make the day more memorable 

for the children as well as the grandparents.   

Block the day (Monday) for fun filled activities. 

Date – 14th November 2022 

Venue – AV ROOM (JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL) 

Timings- 11; 00 AM TO 12: 30 PM 

Looking for your kind presence to grace the occasion.   

Regards 

JPIS TEAM  


